NOTICE OF PREPARATION OF A
FOCUSED ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR THE 451 SAN JUAN HOLLISTER ROAD PROJECT
SCH#2023060724

COMMENT PERIOD EXTENDED TO AUGUST 4, 2023

DATE OF DISTRIBUTION: June 27, 2023
PROJECT APPLICANT: CYNTHIAOROZCO
APN: 002-550-008

As the Lead Agency, the City of San Juan Bautista will prepare a Focused Environmental Impact
Report (EIR) for the project referenced above. The City welcomes your input regarding the scope
and content of the environmental information that is relevant to your area of interest, or to your
agency’s statutory responsibilities in connection with the proposed project. If you are affiliated
with a public agency, the EIR may be used by your agency when considering subsequent approvals
related to the project. The project description, location, and a brief summary of the probable
environmental effects that will be analyzed in the Focused EIR for the project are attached.

According to State law, the deadline for your response is 30 days after receipt of this notice. The
comment period has been extended to August 4, 202. However, we would appreciate an earlier
response, if possible. Please identify a contact person, and send your response to:

City of San Juan Bautista
Attn: Brian Foucht
311 Second St. - PO Box 1420
San Juan Bautista, CA 95045
Phone: (831) 623-4661 x 20, E-mail: ACM-CDDirector@san-juan-bautista.ca.us

Brian Foucht
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Assistant City Manager/Community Development Director

Date: June 27, 2023



